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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Straight Road Receives $1,000 Grant from Allstate 
 

Orangeburg, SC – Straight Road International is pleased to receive $1,000 from The 

Allstate Foundation in honor of Allstate Agent Alonzo Middleton's volunteerism. 

 

 Photo of Alonzo Middleton 
 

Allstate Agent Alonzo Middleton is a community leader and volunteered with Straight 

Road to deliver the Financial Literacy Speaker Series program at South Carolina State 

University.  

 

To recognize outstanding community involvement, The Allstate Foundation awards 

$1,000 and $500 grants to nonprofit organizations with Allstate volunteers. We are 

pleased to partner with Allstate and their commitment to making our hometowns better, 

safer places to live. This grant will be used by Straight Road to further its cause of 

delivering health and financial literacy to its community.   

 
 

Straight Road International is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization which focuses on health and financial 

literacy. 


